
SIT Minutes: February 26, 2018 

Members Present 
Admin – Lisa Sigmon, Mike Mobley 
Literacy Design Coach - Whitney Lannon 
Title 1 – Debbie Efird 
TA – Susan Carter 
K – Laura Turpin 
1st – Hannah Clark 
2nd – Brandi Bell 
3rd – Susan Kimball 
4th - Barry Rymer 
5th – Sherry Hubbard 

Items Discussed: 

1.   Title 1 Scavenger Hunt 
  
 Debbie Efird will give grade levels a copy of students who   
 participate in the scavenger hunt. Each grade level will decide  
 how to reward students such as homework pass, hat pass, etc. 

2.   Discipline Plan/Guidelines 

 We are currently in the planning stage for developing a discipline 
 guideline chart for the next school year. We feel this will help  
 with consistency across all grade levels. Please discuss and give  
 feedback not only to a discipline guideline chart but also an  
 intervention guideline. We want to implement some type of  
 intervention plan in order to prevent repeat offenders.  
  
3.    Daily Mile Walk 

 There are several schools in our district that piloted a mile walk  
 program this year.  This program will consist of teachers   
 walking a mile with students everyday as weather permits.  



 Teachers will be able to use 5-10 minutes of recess and add an  
 additional 5 minutes at the end or beginning of recess in order to 
 complete the mile. We have been told it takes between 10-15  
 minutes to complete a mile.  This program is not about rewards  
 rather it focuses on the benefits of walking. Again, we are in the  
 planning stage for next year and want each grade levels   
 feedback. 

4.   PTA Programs 

 Mandy Stover has requested we switch the grade levels that  
 perform for our Christmas and Spring Programs. She feels that  
 lower grades have more available and cute programs for   
 Christmas. Therefore grades K-2 will perform in December each  
 year and 3-5 will perform in the Spring. 

5. Rotations for SIT 

 Please consider serving as SIT Chair next year. We have several  
 grade level representatives that will be leaving as they have  
 served for 2 years and we will need a new SIT Chair. 
   
 Please pass along suggestions and ideas to Mrs. Sigmon or   
 Sherry Hubbard. 

Respectfully submitted by: Sherry Hubbard, SIT Chair 


